Rob McKenna

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

800 Fifth Avenue #2000 » Seattle WA 98104-3188
October 14, 2011

VIA E-MAIL & ABC LEGAL MESSENGER

Dave Danner, Executive Director

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  WUICv. PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power & Light
Docket No. UE-111190

Dear Mr. Danner:

Public Counsel is filing this “Public Notice Report” regarding the status of the individual
customer notices in this case, pursuant to Appendix B of the Prehearing Conference Order
(Order 04), issued on August 31, 2011. Because discussions are not yet complete, we request
that an additional report-back date be set for Friday, October 28, 2011.

PacifiCorp, Public Counsel, and the Commission Consumer Protection and Communications
Division (the parties) are working together to draft a notice that complies with the requirements
of WACs 480-100-194 and -197. The parties began discussions on the notice shortly after the
Prehearing Conference and are currently exchanging drafts. The parties are also awaiting
confirmation from the Commission on the date and time of the Public Comment Hearing(s). The
parties hope to finalize the notice by the requested additional report-back date (October 28,
2011).

Sincerely,

SARAH A. SHIFLEY
Assistant Attorney General
. Public Counsel Section
(206) 464-6595

cc: Service List (E-mail & U.S. Mail)



